
SMOKY HILL METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTOR ELECTION RESULTS 

 

Congratulations to our newly-elected Board Directors.  Following the election on May 3, these 

new Board Directors will be seated at our regular May 23 Zoom meeting: 

 

Jude Buemi (one-year position) 

Jerry Dionisio (three-year position) 

Tom Mehl (three-year position) 

Joey Pacheco (three-year position) 

 

Thanks to our departing Directors Clint Walker and Mark Sobczak for their service to our 

community.  A big thank you to all those who participated in the election.  We appreciate you! 

 

 

 


